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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom this may concern;

I have been a trader for quite some time now and am very disturbed by the the most recent proposal regarding
reducing leverage to a maximum of 10:1. I strongly object to this proposed change and can not for the life of me
understand what positive aspects this change would bring.

I wanted to personally voice my opinion and am very disturbed by this. This will negatively affect a lot of
proffessional traders. Please reconsider this proposal and please revisit the affect this would have on honest traders.
Lives will be seriously affected if this change goes through.

Sincerely,

Anonymous currency trader

Re: Identification Number: RIN 3038-AC61


